
 

 

REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 

 

 

AGENDA DATE: November 14th, 2022 

AGENDA ITEM: Consider awarding a contract for GPZ Garage Door replacement 

PREPARED BY: Matt Wegwerth 

 

BACKGROUND: 

The overhead doors on the maintenance shop at the GPZ Airport need to be replaced. Two 

quotes were received for this work. 

 

Peterson Contracting - $19,800.00 

Edwards/LaPlant Construction - $29,604.00 

Staff recommends awarding the project to Peterson Contracting.  Project will be funded with 

CARES monies. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION: 

 
Make a motion awarding a contract to Peterson Contracting, in the amount of $19,800, to repair 

overhead garage doors at the GPZ Airport 

 


